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18th January 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We will be taking our Year 3 class on a trip to Guru Nanak Gurdwara Temple in Smethwick 
on Monday 31st January 2022. 
 
Children are to come into school as normal and we will be leaving at 9.15am, returning to 
school for the afternoon. We should be back at school in time for lunch, however, can we 
please ask that your child either brings a packed lunch or you order a kitchen sandwich grab 
bag on this day in case we are held up on our return. 
 
Children should wear their school uniform, sensible walking shoes and a waterproof coat. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6.50 towards the cost of transport, which 
needs to be paid via SchoolMoney by Thursday 27th January 2022. 
 
A thorough Risk Assessment has been undertaken and the trip will comply with all current 
Coronavirus Risk Assessment Guidelines. 
 
Please complete the attached Visit/Journey Parental Consent Form (VJC) and return it to 
school by Thursday 27th January. 
 
Please Note: There will be some further details regarding the details of trip sent out via 
text message next week, so please look out for that information. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Longden 
Year 3 Class Teacher 
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